
     
 

  
            

            
           

               
   

              
          

              
           

             
         

                
              

               
          

                 
      

             
              

                
             

                 
                  

          
                  

            
 

College of Social Sciences, Mathematics and Education 

Dean Jack Geller— 
As Dean of the College of Social Sciences, Mathematics and Education, I want to 

congratulate the graduating class of 2020. Of course I know this is not the commencement 
celebration that you had imagined when you entered UT as a freshman. But I must admit that 
in many ways and for many reasons, you are the most memorable graduating class during my 
tenure as dean. 

You see, each summer when the campus slows down, I take the opportunity to review 
our college’s out-of-classroom activities, because it is those types of experiences that are truly 
the hallmark of a UT Education. During your time at UT I have watched you conduct and 
present your original research at academic conferences across the nation; I’ve watched you 
travel overseas with your professors; and I’ve watched you participate in national competitions 
such as Moot Court and the Harvard National Model UN program. 

And since March 16, when life changed for all of us due to the Coronavirus, I have 
observed the most resilient, adaptable and determined group of students in my career. Sure 
there were hiccups, technical glitches, and mistakes along the way. I’m sure at times it was 
quite stressful; but you also showed a tremendous amount of grit, determination and 
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